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January 15, 2020
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Edmonton, Alberta

Canada T6G 2G7

On behalf of the Iranian community of Edmonton, we would like to extend a heartfelt
thank you to the University of Alberta, particularly President David H. Turpin, University staff and
many dedicated volunteers, for organizing a meaningful and impactful memorial service to
remember the victims of flight PS752 in such a short time frame. Both our communities are
grieving in the aftermath of the January 8, 2020 tragedy. President Turpin’s presence and words
spoken at the service on January 12, 2020 helped to comfort members of the Iranian and

Edmonton community.
Thank you,

Sincerely,
The Iranian Heritage Society of Edmonton Board of Directors

Reza Akbari
President of IHSE



